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Service Change Notice 24-39 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1250 PM EDT Fri Apr 5 2024 
 
To:       Subscribers: 
          -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
          -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
          -NOAAPort 
          Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:     Mark Glaudemans, Chief  
          Water Resources Services Branch 
 
Subject:  Termination of the Hydrologic Summary (RVA), Effective  
          April 16, 2024 
 
Effective Tuesday, April 16, 2024, the Brownsville, TX Weather Forecast 
Office (WFO BRO) will terminate issuance of the Hydrologic Summary (RVA). 
 
The information contained in the RVABRO text product can be obtained from 
the National Water Prediction Service website listed below. Terminating 
this RVABRO text product will eliminate duplication and redundancy of data 
reporting.  
 
WFO Brownsville and WFO Austin/San Antonio National Water Prediction 
Service Data are accessible here (enter BRO and EWX in top-left corner 
search filter box, for Brownsville and Austin/San Antonio): 
https://water.noaa.gov/ 
 
 
Product to be terminated: 
Product Name                   AWIPS ID       WMO Header   
------------                   --------       ----------- 
Hydrologic Summary             RVABRO         SRUS44 KBRO 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Mike Buchanan 
Meteorologist in Charge 
National Weather Service 
Brownsville Forecast Office 
mike.buchanan@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/  
 
NNNN 
 
 

https://water.noaa.gov/
mailto:mike.buchanan@noaa.gov
https://www.weather.gov/notification/

